From: reqistrar

Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0018 FW: Price increase re: Alectra Utilities / Horizons Utilities
Date: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 5:03:23 PM

Attachments:

From: Peter Homan
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 9:55 PM

o I

Subject: Price increase re: Alectra Utilities / Horizons Utilities
Dear Sir/ Madam,

| want to object to the price increase rquest for the delivery of electricity to my house. Already the
actual charges for the delivery of hydro to my house already exceeds the cost of the actual amount
of electricity that we are using. These 5 or so utility companies merged or were bought out to form
one larger company. This larger conglomerate needs to explore and find money saving measures
rather simply increasing the rates for their clients. This company is there to serve its customer and
needs to do its business NOT first of all for profit but more in line as a non-profit organization serving
our province.

My highest regards to you and hope that you will regard my request as a desire that meets the need
of many Canadians.

Yours truly,
Peter and Eline Homan
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